
Prof ORS Rao invited to speak at World Education Summit on 

“Internationalization of Indian Higher Education” 

Prof ORS Rao ,our Vice-Chancellor was invited to speak at World Education Summit held in 

New Delhi on 22nd Aug 2015 on “Internationalization of Indian Higher Education”. Addressing 

the participants , Prof Rao said ,” Contrary to the popular notion that globalization of higher 

education benefits only the large and premium  Higher Educational Institutions to expand, 

internationalization will improve quality of education and enable it to cater to the changing 

aspirations of the students. However, it needs collaboration with the global HEIs so that the 

benefits can be harnessed in a sustainable manner”. Prof Rao orchestrated six possible areas for 

collaboration , which include Design of Innovative Courses, Teaching-Learning-Assessment 

Processes, Digital Learning Technologies, Delivery of skill intensive courses, Entrepreneurship 

and Inter-disciplinary Research. 
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